
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

      



 

 

 





I would love the opportunity to place a sign in Drexel Town Square for the duration of the Farmers Market,  
May 2025-October 2025.

This professionally made sign will be the same as in years past. It will be installed using the permanent ground 
stakes and will be installed by DPW.

The bottom portion of the sign contains sponsors logos, and can be changed out for other city promotions.

Please let me know if there is any further info needed.

Dawn Carrillo
Market manager





 



 

 


